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Wednesday 10th June 2020 

Dear parents/carers,  

For our Year 6 children in particular, being away from school for such a length of time in their last year of primary 

school must be extremely difficult. Usually at this time of year, our Year 6 children have completed their SATs and 

are looking forward to celebrating the end of their primary school life with an assembly and end of year trip as 

well as preparing for their secondary transition.  

Due to the school closures, unfortunately these exciting opportunities will no longer be able to go ahead; however, 

something that we are currently working on is a yearbook - full of pictures and memories of your children’s time 

at Berrybrook, which will be professionally printed. This will be a special leaving present from Berrybrook for 

your child to remember their time with us and will therefore be of no cost to yourselves. 

Usually, we would be collecting memories and photos at school; however, due to the current circumstances, we 

will need your support to complete this. Therefore, if you wish for your child to be a part of the yearbook, please 

could the following be emailed to bps.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk as soon as possible. 

 A photograph of your child in their own clothes doing something they enjoy 

 A photograph in their uniform on their first day of school 

 A baby photo 

 The following statements completed:  

o Me in 3 words:  

o Best school memory:  

o Biggest Achievement:  

o Favourite subject/topic:  

o In 10 years, I will be:  

Also, please copy the following statement copied into your email: 

‘I give permission for the attached photographs of my child together with their first name, surname and 

memories to be included in the Y6 2020 Year Book.’ 

 

As the yearbooks will take time to be put together, printed and delivered, we need to have your photographs, 

memories and permissions no later than Monday 22nd June 2020 for your child to secure their part in the 

yearbook. After this time, we will not be able to add additional photographs or memories before printing.  

If you have any queries or questions then please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs A Worthy and Mr A Smith 
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